Community Development Committee
Meeting Minutes April 18, 2018

Attending:  Helen Archer, Nelle Ely, Margaret Lindsey, Robert McHatton, Robert Peabody


       Bill Pries, Guest

Absent:
Dave Crowell, Evan Miller, Ursula Flaherty, Catherine Samuels, Peter Dubrule, 


Stephen Rickert

Letters of resignation have been received by Stephen Rickert and Peter Dubrule.  We thank them for their participation and welcome them to future meetings.  Chair requested that members think about people who would be interested and contributors to this committee.  Margaret will touch base with Rick Whelchel.
Discussion about Bridgton Town Hall Sign:

We reviewed past discussion by this committee regarding electronic signage and discussed the merits of (1) electronic sign (2) replacement sign / same as existing sign (3) no sign. All agreed to make the following recommendation:
RE: 

Electronic Sign at Bridgton Town Hall

1.
That the Board of Selectmen contact Neo Kraft Sign Company of Lewiston requesting a 
demonstration of the “Ice Sign” (electronic sign) at the Bridgton Town Hall giving 
residents the opportunity to see the impact and make an informed decision.

2.
If approved the electronic sign would be encased in a “historic” frame similar to the 
existing structure.

3.
Continue to use the lettering style that is currently on “town signs”.

Requested clarification on the request of the BOS to meet with the committee chairs at the next BOS meeting to answer questions they have regarding recent reports. Helen suggested that a subgroup of the CDC meet to develop a process that promotes better follow through by the Committee.  It was agreed and a date and time will be established later. The town manager offered to get more information on the intent of the BOS request.

The group briefly discussed the “Good Neighbor Policy”. We will continue to review that to eventually attend a meeting of the Land Use Committee with questions and comments.

Carmen Lone

Chairperson

